Tina Gonneau

From:

Andrew Gameiro

Sent:

Tuesday, November 14, 2017 9:47 AM

To:

Tina Gonneau

Subject:

FW: [Proposed Development in Ward 7] If you were unable to attend last night's

meeting...

For the circulation of D14-1639 - 521 & 525 Essa Road.

Andrew Gameiro

Planner

Planning and Building Services Department



City of Barrie: City Hall, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie ON, L4M 4T5

Ext. 5038

www.barrie.ca

This email message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and delete this e-mail immediately. If this email is intended for you, please consider the environment before printing.

From: Marian Wilkins

Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 10:29 AM

To: Andrew Prince <Andrew.Prince@barrie.ca>; Andrew Gameiro <Andrew.Gameiro@barrie.ca> Subject: Re: [Proposed Development in Ward 7] If you were unable to attend last night's meeting...

Mr. Prince and Mr. Gameiro,

I was in attendance at last night's meeting. I would like to be informed of future meetings regarding this and any other developments on Essa Road.

My husband and I bought the same house 11 and a half years ago in a quiet neighbourhood. That is what attracted me to this neighbourhood. We saw the development from start to finish on the south side of Coughlin. Then we saw the development north of Veterans past the mall on the west side of Essa. Then developments continued at Ardagh and Essa and Mapleton and Essa. When is this going to stop.

The parcel of land being discussed seems awfully small for the proposition of 48 units.

Please keep me informed.

Mrs. Marian Wilkins